
 Fourteenth Sunday In Ordinary Time 

Dear Parishioners, 

 

This weekend our Nation celebrates Independence Day. 

As we commemorate the signing of the Declaration of  

Independence in Philadelphia on that day 244 years ago, I  

hope and pray that we cherish the gift of freedom that has 

been handed on to us over the centuries. Despite all that 

may seem to divide us as a nation we need to remember 

and give thanks to God for the wonderful blessings that 

He has given us. We also need to always make sure that 

the freedom that we cherish is constantly being renewed 

and enjoyed by all citizens. When we observe a patriotic 

holiday like Independence Day, we are not celebrating a 

perfect nation or even the perfection of our Founding  

Fathers. We are celebrating the promise of freedom and 

the blessings that are ours as we struggle to realize that 

promise of freedom. 

 

At a time when political/philosophical differences seem to 

be pulling us apart, we need to find strength in the  

example of those who have gone before us, those who 

made great sacrifices, those who sought to find a common 

ground with “the other”; those who struggled to make real 

the promise of July 4th for all Americans. That is a  

struggle that will always be with us, but it doesn’t have to 

be a struggle that divides us. Instead of seeing the worst in 

each other, we can try to see the best, instead of  

demonizing one another, we can remember that each of us 

are made in the image and likeness of God, instead of  

constantly focusing on our differences, we can focus on 

the shared promise of freedom. 

 

Let us pray for each other and for all Americans as we 

celebrate the freedom that is our birthright. May God   

bless America. 

 

    In Christ’s Peace, 

    Fr. Caruso 

Dear Friends of Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter, 

     The time is quickly approaching for the 22nd  

Annual Msgr. William L. Walsh Memorial Golf 

Tournament. We are pleased to announce that this 

year’s tournament will be held on Monday, July 27th at 

Tuscarora Golf Club in Marcellus, NY. 

     This event brings together many people to honor the 

memory of a remarkable and beloved priest and to  

enjoy a day of golf. After the last few months most of 

us definitely need a chance to get outside and enjoy a 

beautiful day filed with laughter and friendship. 

     In the past, this tournament has been one of the  

major fundraisers for the parish. Many of you have 

supported our tournament through various sponsorship 

opportunities. Given all we have been through and the 

fact that the economy is still struggling to restart, we 

feel that this is not the time to be asking for your  

financial support as sponsors. We appreciate all you 

have done for us in the past. In order to show our  

appreciation, if you have previously been a sponsor of 

our tournament, we will be placing your sponsorship 

sign throughout the course. 

     We would ask that you help us spread the word 

about the tournament and perhaps even join us to golf 

that day as part of a foursome. Please contact Joe  

Penizotto at 315-415-7468 or Lauri at the Parish  

Office, 315-422-7163 if you have any questions. 

     Thank you for all you have done for us over the 

years. We hope to see you on the course July 27th! 

     With many thanks and God’s Blessings, 

     Msgr. William L. Walsh Tournament Committee 

Please remember in your prayers… 

Please pray for all health care workers serving in this  

crisis. That God helps to guide their decisions and to 

keep them safe as well. We pray for, 
      Dr. Patrick Abt, Dr. Alyssa Toia,Alisa Albanese, PA, 

      Ross Mathewson, Nurse, Stacy Toia, Nurse, 

      Lauren Townley, Nurse, Joseph & Rita Nicoletti,   

      Nurses,  &  Christopher Jacques, EMS  

Serving our Country 

     Always keep in prayer 

               all our brave servicemen and women.   

   Anthony Cangemi, Richard L. Cooper, Matthew 

McAndrew, Jack McAndrew, Bryan M. Oakes & 

Rob Smith 

                            BEREAVEMENT 

Please remember in your prayers, Emma Lenn and  

Father John E. Fetcho, who passed away this week. 

Our deepest sympathy to their families. May they rest 

in  peace. 
Dear Parishioners, 

     For your convenience here is a schedule of Masses 

at OLP/St.P. Saturday, 4 pm; Sunday,7:30 & 11:30 am 

& 5 pm. M-F 9 am in Church. At St.J/HT. Saturday,  

9 am & 5:30 pm; Sunday, 9 am. M-F Noon. The same 

requests still apply: please register for the Mass you’d 

like to attend, wear a mask, bring sanitizer (to be used 

before receiving Communion). There will be a  

collection box at the entrance to the main Church for 

your offering. Thank you for your patience and  

kindness during these difficult times.  You can call 

OLP/St.P, 315-422-7163, St.J/HT, 315-478-0916 to 

register for Mass M-F from 10 am to 2 pm.   
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SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Income shown is for the week of  June 28th.   Please 

contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions about our 

parish finances. 
 

OLP/St. Peter Collection  
$5,964.00 
 

SJ/HT Collection 

$1,561.00 
 

Thank you to everyone who has consistently used their 

envelopes during these difficult times. Your generosity 

has been overwhelming and it is appreciated.   

 

 

 

 

 

Monday: July 6 
Frank Scarcella/Jacki and Rob Abbott 
 

Tuesday: July 7 
John Pascarella/Anne, A.J. Palmer and Family 
 

Wednesday: July 8 

Pino Marzocchi/Wife, Louise 
 

Thursday: July 9 

Joseph DiBello/Sister, Julia 
 

Friday: July 10 

Bruno Primerano, Ann/Family 
 

Saturday: July 11 

Carmine and Christine Carapella/Anna 

Ruby Lathway (B)/Daughter, Debra Wade 

Lucy Marco, W. Ann/Jim and Angela Albanese 

Augustine “Augie” Hanlon/Joanne Licitra 

Marie Suatoni/Joanne Licitra 

Benny and Terry Cimino 
 

Sunday: July 12 

Angelo Borreggine/Wife, Frances 

Anthony Scro/Joseph Nicoletti 

Frank Scarcella/Jacki and Rob Abbott 

Frances Galluzzo/Mary Scarfino and Family 

Antoinette Farone, Ann/Family 

Peter Valentino/Tonia Blasi 

Connie Pallotta/M/M Robert Antonacci 

  This Week  We Remember...  

Padre Pio 
Devotional Candle Burning 

In Loving Memory of 

Ruby Lathway, Happy Birthday 

Requested By Daughter, Debra Wade 

Let us Pray 
Please remember in your prayers the sick of our parish 

and all those in hospitals, nursing homes and the home 

bound.       

Christopher Aldrich, Nancy Bailey, Margaret  

Brigandi,  Antonietta Briggs, Lena Campanino,  

Rosaria Campolo, Robert Capria, Cheryle Cacchione, 

Lucy Copani, Catherine Cushman, Grayce Costantini, 

Linda Deapo, Joni Uva DelGiorno, Bernadette 

DelVecchio, Peter DiBello, Gen DiMento, Anthony 

Direnzo, Ginny & Erin Donovan, Aaron Doty, Dan 

Fahey, Marilyn Ferretti, Beverly Frey, Chris Gabriell, 

Ellen Gangemi, David Gehres, Gladys Graham, Joseph 

Guinto, Jeanne Hammond, Josephine Indelicato, Mary 

Isgar, Dory Jones, Mattia Kinslow, Shirley Kerr, Jane 

Kwasigroch, Rosemary Lane, Kay Ledermann, Jackie 

Limeri, Joanne Loughney, Maria Luisi, Diane Mackey, 

Norm MacKenzie, Madge Maffei, Peggy Miccinelli, 

Bill Moran, Michael Morga, Darlene Noyes, Jean  

Padden, The Pavia Children, Donald Pirro, Sandy  

Pisani, Cathy Galutz Sacco, Faith Setzer, Marion  

Sherwood, Timothy K. Suppes, Barbara Traino, Shelly 

Visco, Matthew Watkins, Samuel and Sue Wilson. 

Congratulations  

Congratulations to Kevin Mathewson! He graduated 

from CNS H.S. & will be attending OCC this fall. 

Kevin is the son of Nancy & Kevin, grandson of  

Rosemarie Emmi.  

*********************************************************** 

Congratulations to Ryan & Nicholas Gallipeau who 

recently became fathers, Ryan’s family welcomed a 

boy, Jackson; Nicholas’ family welcomed a girl, 

Frankie Rhaye. The proud grandparents are Maria & 

Ron Gallipeau. 

Results: Pompei/St. Peter Golf League 6/23 

A-Flight,  Dave Hoalcrest - 32 

                         B-Flight, Joe Giannuzzi - 45 

             Closest to the Pin  – Jason Iannuzzi 

             Cart Winners A-Flight,  Dave Hoalcrest  

             B-Flight,  Dave Vozzo 

Family Perspective 

     Our nation is blessed with so many opportunities 

our lives are often frenzied as we try to take advantage 

of all the possibilities. As we celebrate our  

Independence this weekend, perhaps we need to be 

aware of our dependence on fashion, fad and cultural 

pressure to consume. 



    

  


